August 11, 2011

Mr. Philip Francis, President Marlington Local School Board

Dear Mr. Francis:

Regarding Statutory Reference 3313.666 (B)(10), the following is in compliance with my assigned duties as Superintendent of the Marlington Local Schools. There were no reported cases of bullying (including on-line, teasing related to physical appearance, on going name calling, and threatening from March 17, 2011 through the end of 2010/2011 school year.

Sincerely,

Jim Nicodemo Superintendent Marlington Local Schools

cc: Mrs. Anna Minor, Assistant Superintendent

Mrs. Carolyn Gabric, Board Member Mrs. Cathy Krupko, Board Member Mr. Jim Fisher, Board Member Mr. Mark Ryan, Board Member